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Temporary Road Closure at Ashbury, B4507
In the interests of public safety it will be necessary for Oxfordshire County Council to close the road as detailed above in order to facilitate geotechnical investigation which include some deep drilling works
The section closed will that between the Kingstone Winslow and Compton Beauchamp junctions. 
A temporary Notice is being made to implement the temporary closure and will operate from 15 February 2021 up to and including 19 February 2021. This will operate between 07:30 and 17:00 - Please note that Notices for urgent works can last up to 5 consecutive days only.
Access will be maintained for emergency service vehicles and for those frontages within the closure area, subject to the progress of the works and liaison with the works supervisor. 
Further information regarding the works may be obtained by contacting Jessie Liang, Oxfordshire County Council on 0345 310 11 11.
 

